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Rowell’s Services March 2021 Hometown Heroes Recipient

Donation made to Franklin High School in memory of cherished community members.

Northfield, NH— Mandie Hagan, second-generation owner of Rowell’s Services has

chosen the late Mr. & Mrs. Ed Carey of Franklin as the March 2021 Hometown Heroes.  A $500

donation in Careys’ name has been given to the Franklin High School Athletics Program from

Rowell’s Services.  “I grew up in Franklin and went to school with their kids and they were just a

great all-around couple.  They will be missed”.

The Rowell’s Services Hometown Heroes Program recognizes residents for their

commitment to keeping our community safe, happy, and healthy. Rowell’s Services is grateful

for these local heroes who serve tirelessly to make New Hampshire a safe place to call home, and

who work endlessly to respond to critical needs in the community.

Rowell’s Services, a second-generation company, was founded in 1983 by Dickie &

Debbie Rowell. Today it remains a family-owned and operated business committed to providing

excellent, efficient services within the home services industry so families can live in greater

comfort and safety. Rowell’s Services specializes in drain cleaning, septic services, heating,

cooling, plumbing, electrical, sewer pump installation, septic system design and installation,

sewer and water line repairs, excavation and more!
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For more information, press only:

Sarah DeCormier, on behalf of Mandie Hagan-Owner
603-934-4145
sarah@rowellservices.com

For more information on Rowell’s Services:

https://www.rowellservices.com/about/
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